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Things to look forward to after half term 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

Monday Andy’s PE Workshops 

Flu Nasal Sprays 

Football Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music for 2J and 4D 

Class 4D Cross Country Festival 

Science Club 

Drawing/Colour/Film Club    Motor Skills Club 

Wednesday DLI Museum Remembrance workshops 

Lego Club     Book/Lexia Club      Languages Club 

Thursday Singing Club 

Friday Pit Wheel Remembrance Service 

Class 4D Swimming                

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Leonie for great writing 

Nursery  Ryder for settling well into Nursery 
and being a kind friend 

Reception Michael for fantastic phonics 

Year 1 Ella Rose for super writing in English 

Year 2 Kenzie for great work in Maths 

Year 3 Oliver for effort in Reading 

Year 4 Liyana for effort in times tables 

Year 5 Cayla for great work in Maths and   
English 

Year 6 Jasper for excelling in every subject 

Things to look forward to: 

Thursday 23rd November- Visit from Br. Khadim from Newcastle Central Mosque 

Monday 7th November- Maths sessions for parents/carers 

Monday 4th December - Classes 2J and 3H to Beamish 

Tuesday 5th December - Adam Bushnell Storyteller 

Thursday 14th December - Class 1W and Year 1 Little Elf Visit       Year 2, Classes 3H and 4D visit to Odeon cinema 

Tuesday 19th December - Last day disco 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles for 

school every day. Children should leave their PE kits in 

school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/cardigans 

have your child’s name on.  

Attendance 

 

Mr Donkin’s Class has the best attendance at 96% 

this week.  

Whole School Attendance is 92% this week.  


